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Welcome to Orange Grove Horse & Pony Club! 

September Rally  

Second last rally of the year and once again we had great 

weather. It was great to see all riders enjoying their lessons 

with many riders trying new things. A great outcome of a 

rally as a club to see everyone with a smile on their face at 

the end of the day. 

Achievements from the August rally 
Huge congrats to  

- Jarrod being very helpful and kind with the younger 

riders. 

- Jasper and Chloe completing a safe and careful 

mount and dismount off their ponies by themselves. 

- Bobby doing a great rising trot. 

- Hailey having her first go at  the laser pistol 

shooting with the help of Erin. 

- Hailey gaining confidence in giving new things a go 

at rally. 

- Hailey and Jasper carrying a pole to help pack away. 

- Dina driving the tractor. 
Above: Hailey shooting the laser pistol 
with the help of Erin. 

Right: Dina 
driving the 
tractor at rally. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Out and About… 
 

Jasper – completed his first barrel race 

competition with the help of Gerard leading 

him.  

 

Suné – helped a friend to gain confidence to 

complete a dressage test at RDA down south.  

 

Madison, Teagan + Lily – competing in their 

first PCAWA active riding championships.  

 

Madison, Teagan + Suné – 6th place in handy 

pony at PCAWA active riding championships. 

 

At home – Jasper cantered on the lead for 

the first time on Shadow.  

 

Hailey – completed her first trot up a hill 

whilst on a trail ride.  

 

Suné – jumped her first 90cm jump on Inca.  

 

Suné, Madison + Fae – riding together on the 

school holidays. 

 

Teagan + Suné – completing the Wanda Nelson 

at the PCAWA state dressage champs 

 

Well Ridden all members   

Above: Dana + Snickerz. Below left: Jasper 
cantering.  Below right: Hailey and Jasper helping.  

Above: Teagan + Suné in Wanda Nelson. 
Below: Fae, Madi + Suné riding together. 

Above: Jasper in his first barrel race with 
Gerard leading. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

               September                        October                            November          .        

             12th – Angela                      11th – Lily                        4th – Hailey + Madi 

                                                                                              13th – Elizabeth  

                                                                                                 23rd – Dana  

                                                                                          24th – Shianne + Chelsea 

 

         

  

Committee 2018 
 

President                                        Nicole Christie                     canter@iinet.net.au  

Vice President Senior                    Erin Kelty 

Vice President Junior                    Angela Whelan  

Secretary                                      Sue Greenwood                    oghpcsecretary@gmail.com 

Treasurer                                                                                  oghpctreasurer@gmail.com 

Chief Coach                                    Marnie Johnson                  orangegroverally@gmail.com 

Uniforms                                         Tracy Martin 

Roster Coordinator                         Dina Snyman  

Riders Rep                                      Dana Greenwood                  oghpcnews@gmail.com 

General Committee                         Amy Wheeler 

                                                        Karen Pinto  
                                                      
 
 

Up & Coming 
 

November  

 4th – OGHPC Rally 8 

 10/11th – OGHPC End of Year Sleepover Rally 

 

December  

 4th - AGM – details available on website  

  

PCAWA Go for 2 & 5 programs 

– new to Pony Club’s in 2018!  

https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/

go-for-25-activities/ 

 

Thanks for reading! 

Safety Reminder – OGHPC members  

Don’t be an easy target. Lock your car, take your valuables or do 

not leave them uncovered in your cars.  

mailto:canter@iinet.net.au
https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/go-for-25-activities/
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